


 
 
 

Culture of Life Candlelight Rosary Vigil for Life.  Join us at the Fountain of Life to honor Our 
Lady of Guadalupe, on her feast day, December 12, 2021 at 6 p.m..  We will pray a rosary for life, 
lead by Dcn. Randy King.  Let us remember Our Lady’s reassuring message to Juan Diego back in 
1531: “Am I not here, I who am your mother? Are you not under my shadow and protection? Am I 
not the source of your joy? Are you not in the hollow of my mantle, in the crossing of my arms? Do 
you need anything more? Let nothing worry you, disturb you.” 

 

SVDP ANGEL TREE PROJECT  Please help us share Christmas joy with our families in need …
this year again more than ever.  (We are hopeful that next year we will ask you to purchase the gifts.  
We know how it comes from the heart.  However, our usual means of you selecting angels and  
receiving your gifts will be different as we come out of the effects of this virus on health and  
commerce.)  We will be collecting only monetary donations from parishioners.  SVDP will purchase 
gift cards for the families.  Place your donations in the ANGEL TREE ENVELOPES and deposit 
them in the SVDP wall box in the narthex or the church offering plate.  (Checks can be made payable 
to SVDP.)  We will be collecting the ANGEL TREE ENVELOPES now through December 12th.  
Thank you for your generosity! 
 

Please join us on Thursday, December 16, 2021 for Theology on Tap at the Blue Star Brewery.  All 
are invited to attend this free event, and we extend a special invitation to the young adults of the  
parish.  Come and share a pint of fine beer with friends while engaging with your parish community.  
This month’s topic is “Marriage and Annulments: Understanding God’s Plan for Marriage Through 
Canon Law.”  Doors open at 7 p.m. Email rjcmccauley@gmail.com for more information. 

 

Kindly join us for our 1st Annual Christmas Feast with the Pastor, on December 18, 2021, at  
7 p.m. in the Atonement Catholic Academy Pope Saint John Paul II Library.  Please RSVP to   
Mrs. Erica Lizama at (210) 695-2944 

 
 
 
Join us on December 19, 2021, at 7 p.m. for the Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols with the  
participation of all of our Parish Choirs. Lessons and Carols is an Advent tradition that prepares us 
for the coming of Christ through the reading of Scripture and the singing of hymns.  You don't want 
to miss out on this staple of our Anglican patrimony. 

 

 

 

The Parish Office will be closed beginning Monday December 20, 2021 returning to normal  
business hours on Monday, January 3, 2022. 

Please plan accordingly. 

 
 
 

 
The Atonement Catholic Academy has several current and upcoming teaching positions 
open. Please visit our website at theatonementacademy.org for specific positions and  
requirements.  

To apply for any of these positions, please send your resume, with a cover letter and  
supporting documentation, as stated in job description to Mrs. Amanda Stevens at  
astevens@atonementonline.com. 



Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Catherine School, Email: schoolcat@att.net or call (210) 275-5104                                          

Adult Inquiry Class 
Alan Becker-Email: alanmbecker@gmail.com, (210) 273-9426 

American Heritage Girls 
Veronica Tovar, AHG Coordinator, or 

Catherine Henriquez, AHG Vice Coordinator 
Email: ahgtroop0814@gmail.com, (210) 695-2240 ext. 109 

Atonement Moms Group 
https://OurLadyofAtonement.flocknote/AtonementMoms 

Culture of Life Ministry 
Phil Sevilla-Email: philsevilla@att.net, (210) 784-0518 

Catholic Youth Organization (CYO) Athletics 
Send email to cyopresident@atonementonline.com 

Educating on Nature & Dignity of Women (ENDOW) 
Glorian Roman-Ashby-Email: EndowatAtonement@gmail.com 

Fr. Paul of Graymoor Knights of Columbus Council #16730 
Grand Knight Phil Tait, (210) 382-7842 

Fulton Sheen Catechism 
Thomas Dum, (361) 571-5541 

God’s Comfort in Loss (after miscarriage) 
Marcela Elsner, Renee Keller, & Claire Jenkins 
Send email to Godscomfortinloss@gmail.com 

Nonnatus New Moms Ministry 
Rebecca Gisla –Email: nonnatusmeals@gmail.com, (210) 278-4242 

Rosary Guild 
Catherine School-Email: schoolcat@att.net, (210) 275-5104  

Grace Howard, (210) 887-8562 

Sacraments for the Homebound  
Please call & leave a message, (210) 695-2944 ext. 126 

St. Cuthbert Home Visitation Ministry 
Dr. Jesus Garcia Gallegos-Email: jgarcia.gallegos@gmail.com,  

(210) 993-2127 

St. Joseph the Worker Prayer Group 
Bill Vogt, (913) 961-2981 

St. Stephen’s Guild for Altar Servers, Ushers, & Greeters 
John Weems-Email: jweems@atonementonline.com 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
(210) 695-2944 ext.160                       

The Altar Guild 
Jessica Coleman, (210) 479-5863 

The Troops of St. George 
Robert Wallace—www.tsgTroop815.org 

Women of Grace  

Diana Marie Salsman, (210) 865-5627 

Volunteers needed.  Contact the ministry or organization directly. 

Parish Office Hours are  
Monday through Friday  

from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., (210) 695-2944 
 

Parish Administrator 
Erica Lizama 

Email: elizama@ourladyoftheatonement.org 
(210) 695-2944 ext. 103 

          
Director of Finance 

Sandra Alejo 
Email: salejo@ourladyoftheatonement.org 

(210) 695-2944 ext. 106 
 

Director of Religious Education 
Rev. Father Jon Jenkins   

Email: fr.jon.jenkins@ordinariate.net 
(210) 695-2240 ext.122 

 
Director of Music 
Alejandro Oliveros 

Email: music@ourladyoftheatonement.org 
(210) 695-2240 ext.153 

 
Pastoral Council 

Terri Garza, Ray Slush, Thomas Dum,  
Joseph McDonough, John Weems,  

Ademola Elliotte, & Clare McDonough 
Email: parishcouncil@atonementonline.com 

We continue to be grateful to those of you who 
have so generously contributed to our Parish. 
Your sacrifice and support have enabled us to 
remain financially sound during these difficult & 
uncertain times.  
 
Have you considered simplifying your giving 
through our online giving portal? You can  
automatically send your tithe from your  
checking account or debit/credit card – just as 
you may do now with your bills. You can enroll 
by going to the offertory link on our website at 
ourladyoftheatonement.org.  You can continue to  
support us in the following ways: 
 
Online Giving-Go to our website and click on 
the “Offertory” link, select “Offertory  
Collections” in the fund box, and then fill in the 
amount of your tithe. Please consider making 
your tithe recurring.   
 
At Mass-Bring your tithe to Mass OR   
  
Mail Your Check-Attn: Business Office, Our 
Lady of the Atonement Catholic Church, 15415 
Red Robin Rd, San Antonio, TX 78255. 


